



AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS

Places are being taken up fast for our after school clubs on offer this half term. All clubs can be booked via parent pay. Clubs will run until 4:30pm unless otherwise stated.

FOOLS (PTA)

We are very fortunate at Our Lady's to have such a dedicated PTA, who work tirelessly to raise valuable funds for our school and children. exciting events throughout the school calendar take a great deal of planning and time and we are appealing for anyone who may be able to offer a helping hand. Specifically, if anybody could assist with social posts/adverts or designing brochures leaflets it would be appreciated.

NEW TERM MASS

On Thursday 19th September, we will be gathering together in the hall at 11am for our new term mass. All are welcome to join us online.

Mass can be accessed via microsoft teams using the log in below.

Meeting ID: 319 725 187 456

Passcode: PBMtnz

COFFEE MORNINGS

A big thank you to everyone who joined us for our class coffee mornings.

Our Reception 'Meet the teacher' coffee morning will take place on Wednesday 18th September at 9:05am

PARKING

Please can I ask that we are courteous to our neighbours when parking at drop off and pick up times and we are not blocking driveways and avenues. It is also really important to keep the line of sight clear for our crossing patrol.

PARENT DROP IN

On Friday 27th September, Miss Cunningham will be hosting an informative coffee morning for all interested parents at 9:05am.

We have occupational therapy joining us to provide advice and Miss Almond will also demonstrate 'dough disco' which promotes motor skills and literacy.

Mr Cregan and Miss Cunningham will also be available for any queiries you may have.

VOLUNTEERS

If anyone could spare a little bit of time during the week to help listen to children read or to assist around the school, please could you get in touch with Mrs ward in the office, it would be very much appreciated.



BIRTHDAYS

At risk of sounding like a party pooper, can I please remind everyone that we will be unable to hand out sweets for birthdays as part of our healthy schools initiative.

As always, children can come into school in their own clothes on (or around their birthday) and we will ensure they have a special day.

HIGH SCHOOL APPLICATIONS

A reminder to our Year 6 parents that online applications for Year 7 have opened.

The closing date for applications is

Thursday 31st October.

Applications can be accessed via

the below link

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/E ducation/Schools/School-Admissions/Secondary-schools.aspx

BIKE SAFETY

"ASK JESUS WHAT HE
WANTS FROM YOU AND BE
BRAVE"
POPE FRANCIS

It is great to see so many of our children riding their bike or scooter to school. Can I please ask in the interest of safety and others, to remind your child to get off their bike/scooter when crossing the road and when coming up and down the ramp.

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT

MR A CREGAL

HEADTEACHER